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Ms Emi Homareda 
 

Emi Homareda joined a board member of TSUBASA-no-kai, the PID Japanese patients’ 

association in 2020 and has served as Vice president since 2022. Luckily, her sons had bone 

marrow transplantation from unrelated donors in 2007 and 2009, respectively and overcame CGD. 

She supports the activities of TSUBASA-no-kai with experience of raising children with PID. 

 


